Patient Participation Group Meeting

Friday 16th Nov 2021
Present








DW, AH, TW, AH
Apologies – QS, JS, PL, MD
DW thanked everyone for attending.
1. Christmas party this year – DW secured St Marys church hall for 21st Dec 12- 2pm - Has added to the face book group to inform patients.  Two medical reps are bringing in sandwiches and small cakes for the event.  AH to bring a CD & CD’s to play Christmas music.  AH has made up a food hamper and a toiletry hamper for the event and will bring them in at beginning of December.  Raffle tickets to be sold from 1st Dec in surgery in aid of the Doug Mac.  Patients will bring in donations for raffle prizes before the day.  DW to contact Windmill pub and Ash Bank hotel to see if they will provide a voucher as a prize for us.
2. TW asked about the NHS app – DW explained that you can see your problem titles, consultations and medications and vaccines.  You are able to order prescriptions on line with this.

3. TW asks if the surgery will get back to normal and see all patients f2f, DW explained that we will still continue to telephone triage patients first and if the GP thinks he needs to see them, he will ask them to come for an f2f consultation.  If anyone insists that they want to be seen f2f then QS advises staff to book them an appointment f2f for him but we are not opening it up for every surgery as there is still a big risk of Covid especially with it becoming colder etc.

4. AH – asks about Lloyds chemist next door – DW advises that not sure what is going on at the moment, but they have had a new computer systems and staff not very good at using it at the moment.  DW has spoken to area manager who was not very helpful.   Surgery are now making all Lloyds nominations to any pharmacy so that patients can go elsewhere if they are unable to get at Lloyds.  They have also stopped re ordering prescriptions but have not informed the patients and they are coming to us with no meds.
5. TW advised that he is very impressed with the service we offer and how we call patients in for check-ups etc. but says there is still a frustration with the receptionists answering the phone.  DW explained that we answer it as soon as one puts it down, with all the Covid queries and flu vaccines and the chemist next door it has been increasingly difficult for the staff.  

Next meeting tbc 
